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International Partners Statement on Sierra Leone’s Electoral Process 

 

International Partners in Freetown commend all political stakeholders for their adherence to date 

to procedures established by the National Electoral Commission (NEC). We urge all 

stakeholders to actively promote a peaceful environment and continued respect for the code of 

conduct established by the Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC).  

 

We commend the NEC for its professionalism, and encourage political parties and their 

supporters to exercise calm and restraint until the electoral process is concluded.  

 

International Partners look forward to the peaceful conclusion of a credible electoral process that 

respects the will of the people and will provide the foundation for a strong renewed partnership 

with Sierra Leone. 

 

Maria Brewer, U.S. Ambassador  

Guy Warrington, British High Commissioner 

Catherine Campbell, Irish Ambassador  

Tom Vens, EU Ambassador 
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